
TOWN OF PITTSFIELD 
CEMETERY TRUSTEES 

Pittsfield Town Hall 
85 Main Street 

Pittsfield, NH 03263 
 

 
Minutes of the Cemetery Trustees – Thursday, May 2, 2019 
 
Members present: Cedric Dustin, Pat Heffernan, and Cara Marston 
 
Meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m. at the Pittsfield town hall. 
 
New Business: 

 
1. 2019 Floral Park Cemetery Maintenance – The Trustees reviewed another 

bid that came in from TNT Landscaping to take care of the landscaping for 
the 2019 season for $30,000.  This will be presented to the Selectmen at 
their next meeting for discussion and consideration.  Marston was able to 
line up Dignified Cemetery (Mark Hubbard) to take care of the grave 
digging services.  Families requesting the services will be in direct contact 
with Dignified so the costs do not have to run through the town.   
 

2. The Rotary club asked for permission to use the area to the left of the 
Thyng Memorial for the helicopter staging at Balloon Rally.  The Trustees 
had no concerns with this as no complaints had come in from the past few 
years. Marston will inform Okrent this is still okay to utilize. 
 

3. The Trustees discussed the disposition of the cemetery equipment, this 
will be discussed with the Selectmen, too. 
 

4. Marston has contacted one surveyor to look at the cemetery maps, as they 
really need to be updated. More information to come at future meetings. 

 
No other business was conducted. 
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